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24th November 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
This week began with the choir heading out to Southgate on Monday morning to take part in a 
Choir Festival with many other Enfield Schools. Miss Johnson returned to school beaming and 
reporting that she was so proud of each of them! 
Year 2 travelled by train and bus to Hackney Farm this week and learned about animals – up close! 
Year 1 visited All Saints Church as part of their RE learning and Year 6 joined a Transport For London 
presentation this afternoon! Busy, busy, busy! 
 

 
 
End of term parties 
At this time of year, we take the opportunity to celebrate all of the Winter Festivals together with a 
party and this year we are holding the parties on Tuesday 12th December. Your child can come to 
school that day dressed in party clothes if they would like to. We are requesting a £1 contribution 
from each child to pay for the party food. Staff will collect the money and will buy the food to 
ensure that all children are included and allergies are considered. 
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On the last day of term we are also inviting everyone to take part in a Festive Dress Up Day in 
support of the charity Save The Children. If the children would like to make a donation to the 
charity, their contributions will be very welcome. This will be instead of Christmas Jumper day. 
 
 
Blue Christmas Market - Fun for the family! 

Residents are invited to come to the Blue Xmas Market (Market Square) at Church Street 
EN2 6LL on Sunday 26.11.2023 starting at 11am till 4pm.  

 Crafts & Gifts, 
 Food 
 Live Performances & Music 
 Having a photo with Santa & Elf...and more!. 
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Dates for your diary 
 

Date Time Event Who 

Monday 20th November 8.30am-1pm Choir to Choir Festival 
St Andrew’s Church 
Southgate 

Choir 

Tuesday 21st November All day Blue Class to Hackney 
Farm 

Blue Class 

Thursday 23rd 
November 

All day Orange Class to 
Hackney Farm 

Orange Class 

Tuesday 28th November  Afternoon Gymnastics Festival TBC 

Wednesday 29th 
November 

In school Cinderella Pantomime Reception, Yr1 & 2 

Thursday 30th 
November 

In school  London Port Authority 
Workshop 

Year 5 

Wednesday 6th 
December 

Yr1,2,3 am 
Yr4 pm 

Sleeping Beauty & the 
guardians of dreamland 
Millfield Theatre 

Yr1,2,3,4 

Thursday 7th December 12.15pm Christmas Lunch Whole school 

Monday 11th December 9.15am Nativity Performance Year 1 families 

Tuesday 12th December Nursery in the morning 
Reception to Yr6 1.30pm 
 

Parties  
Information to follow. 

Whole school 

Friday 15th December pm Yr3 to Edmonton Green 
Library 

 

Monday 18th December All day School Council visiting 
the Houses of 
Parliament 

School Council 
Members 

Tuesday 19th December 9.15 am Carols at Fleecefield Families welcome 

Wednesday 20th 
December 

All day Festive dressing up – 
donations to Save the 
Children 

 

School closes at 2pm on Wednesday 20th December and 
re-opens on Tuesday 9th January from 8.30am 
 
Please remember that no child needs to bring a packed lunch to school on a day when they are on a 
school visit off site. Your child will be provided with a free school packed lunch. 
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Our book recommendation this week is… 
 

 
 
Miss Lewis recommended this week’s book as a personal favourite of hers. The Angel of Nitshill 
Road by Anne Fine 
 

Two Sports Personalities this week! 

 Marissa (Pink) 

 
Marissa has had a great sporting week during her PE lesson and after school club. Firstly, on 
Monday, Pink class continued their football lessons and Mr. Samuel was very impressed with 
Marissa's dribbling skills. She showed really good close control, remembering to use her inside and 
outside foot while dribbling and using the sole of her foot to stop the ball. Moving on to Thursday, 
Marissa has signed herself up for 'Year 3 & 4 gymnastics' after school club. Both Miss Lawrence and 
Miss Dogan have been very impressed with how much development Marissa has made since her 
very first session. Marissa has also stated she has been practicing very hard at home to get better 
and it showed with a perfectly executed cartwheel which she performed.  
Her commitment to get better is something we are all proud of and hope she continues throughout 
her time at Fleecefield. 
 
A big well done, Marissa! 
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Abdulahi (Orange) 

 
Abdulahi had a very good PE lesson on Monday. Orange class have been continuing their gymnastic 
lessons and Mr. Samuel has been very pleased with Abdulahi's effort throughout his lessons. His 
desire to perfectly execute each balance he has learnt along with his perfect landing when jumping 
off gymnastics tables carefully onto a gymnastic mat is something he should be very proud 
of.  Abdulahi is also one of the many children who is extremely active during lunchtimes, every day 
he always asks for a 'ball' to either play football, basketball or champ.  Whatever the sport, he just 
wants to play and be active! 
 
Keep up the great work Abdulahi! 
 
 

Photos celebrating Odd Socks for Anti Bullying Week last week! 
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Have a good weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Antoinette Goldwater 
 


